
The Northampton County Electoral Board met on Thursday, November 
2, 2023, in the Voter Registration Office in Eastville. 
 

 PRESENT: Mirchelle Enright, Chair 
  Dennis O’Hara, Vice Chair 
  JoAnn Clark, Secretary 

 
  

The meeting was called to order by the Chair at 10:30 A.M. 
A moment of silence was observed.   
 
 The minutes of the Electoral Board meeting on October 5, 2023, 
having been reviewed by the Board were approved and signed.  
 
 Board and registrar discussed the logistics for delivering 
the Election Morning equipment to the polls. Secretary and Vice 
chair will take supplies to districts 0101 and 0201; Chair will 
take supplies to 0401; registrar will take supplies to 0301 and 
0501. Board will coordinate precinct visits throughout the day. 
 
  Board adjourned the meeting at 111:00 after unanimously 
agreeing to meet again at 10:30 A.M. on November 8, 2023, for the 
Canvass of votes for the November 7, 2023, General Election.  
                          
 

_____________________________             
                         JoAnn Clark, Secretary 
 
 
_________________________ 
 
 
_________________________ 


